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On November 19, 2019, Report PED19238 provided a preliminary estimate of the 
revenue impacts of increases in on-street meter rates, off-street parking rates, weekend 
parking payment, parking penalties and modified parking lot operations. This Report 
was followed by an Information Update on November 27, 2019 which provided 
additional information on off-street parking rates. On February 4, 2020, Report 
PED19238(a) provided a more detailed assessment of some of the potential fee and 
rate increases, as well as initial feedback on consultation with the BIAs. 

The purpose of this Information Update is to provide a consolidated summary of the 
potential parking rate increases and associated revenue impacts contained in those 
reports. This summary was requested of staff at the General Issues Committee 
meeting on February 24, 2020. 

Category Scenario Net Revenue Impacts 
(Annual) 

25 cent increase $280 K 

On-street meter rates 50 cent increase $560 K 

Weekend Parking Payment $40 K 
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